
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
GAB/NFI 23rd January 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
RE: NON SCHOOL UNIFORM DAY 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we are holding a non-school uniform day on Friday, 14th February, 
with the proceeds of this fundraising event going towards Help for Heroes and School funds.  To 
wear non-uniform, we ask students to purchase a ticket from house offices for £2.00.  Tickets will be 
available week commencing Monday, 3rd February. 
 
GUIDELINES FOR APPEARANCE/DRESS CODE 
 
We hope to maintain the high standards of appearance during the day and ask that you ensure your 
child abides by the guidelines below:  
 
1. On grounds of modesty that students do not have an uncovered torso. 
 
2. Changes to colour of hair, unsuitable footwear e.g., high-heeled shoes and inappropriate slogans 

on clothing are not suitable for a school day and students who are not dressed sensibly will be 
asked to return home to adjust their dress. 

 
3. The aspects of the Fulston Manor uniform which do not change are - no jewellery, no make-up. 
 
4. Outdoor clothes must only be worn to and from school.  During the day coats and jackets must 

be kept in lockers in the House Area. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr G Abbott 
Personal Development Leader 
 


